
 

 
January 2019 
  
Dear Parents 
  
German Education and Cultural Visit: Cologne Christmas Markets Visit Thursday 
28 November  2019 – Saturday 30 November 2019 
  
It is my intention to organise a 3 day cultural visit to Cologne in Germany with the tour operator NST. The 
visit is open to current year 8 students who study German. Although the current times are provisional, it is 
likely that we will meet at the Bus Park at approximately 11:30pm on Wednesday 27​ ​November 2019 and 
set off just after 12:00am on Thursday 28 November 2019. 
  
This visit is an exciting opportunity to explore the German Christmas markets in Cologne where students 
will be able to use their linguistic knowledge and experience a traditional and authentic German Christmas 
Market. 
  
The cost of the visit is £315 and includes: 
  
·         Transport by coach and Eurotunnel 

·         Full board accommodation 

·         Entry to Phantasialand in Cologne 

·         Entrance to a chocolate museum 

·         Extensive travel insurance 

  

I intend to take 40 students on this visit. If you wish your son/daughter to take part, please make a 
payment on parentpay with a non-refundable deposit of £50 by 11:30am on Monday 11 February 2019. 
  
For parents of students who have been advised they are eligible for Pupil Premium, some of the costs will 
automatically be taken from their Pupil Premium funding, but you must request a place by sending in a 
letter of consent which should be given to me. 
  
In the event of the visit being oversubscribed, participation will be decided by the drawing of lots.  Further 
deposits will be due at a later date and will be notified when confirmation of a place is received. If you have 
any queries at this stage, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
  
 Ms A Helliwell 
Subject Leader:  German 
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